
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

        

 

 

 

 

 

November 16, 2022 

 

 

To the Honorable Committee on  

Community and Economic Development 

 

Re: Sister City relationship with Daegu Metropolitan City, South Korea 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

On November 2, 2022, the Sister Cities Committee met to review the sister city relationship with 

Daegu Metropolitan City, South Korea.   

 

Based on the information provided of inactivity, lack of sponsorship, lack of community support, 

expiration of the relationship, and lack of renewing the relationship, the Sister Cities Committee 

recommended termination of the sister city relationship with Daegu Metropolitan City, South 

Korea and moved that it be forwarded to the Community and Economic Development Committee 

for its consideration and then the full Council. 

 

The sister city relationship with Daegu Metropolitan City was first established with a signed 

agreement on September 20, 2017.   The Common Council had adopted resolution Common 

Council File Number 160733 to establish the relationship on March 28, 2017.  The relationship 

had expired on September 20, 2022 and was not renewed.  The relationship was good for 5 years 

unless renewed by the Common Council for another 5 years. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        
 

Ald. Russell W. Stamper, II, Chair 

Sister Cities Committee 

 
 Cc: CCFN 221046 

  Ald. Russell Stamper, II 
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